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Dear Praying Friends,

Deputation
   Missions Conference “season” has started, which has kept us on the road attending conferences weekly, sometimes even two a 
week.  Our upcoming schedule will allow us to base more out of our home area, which will be good considering we haven’t been 
home since January.  Even though our schedule has been full, all of our meetings were in TN, AL, NC, VA, and MD, which has 
kept us from having to travel far distances.  That’s a blessing, considering how the price of gasoline continues to rise, but God 
always provides above and beyond our needs!
  Besides the regular meetings, God gave us the opportunity recently to share the Gospel and our burden for Malawi in a few 
Christian schools.  We are praying that God will use our visit to work in the lives of young people and challenge them for the need 
of missions.
  Our future schedule continues to fill up as well.   When Mercy overheard us talking about the schedule she said, “Oh, No!  We’re 
going to be traveling the rest of our lives!”  Sometimes it can feel that way, but we are excited that we can see the end in sight.  
Lord willing we are making plans to leave for Malawi around the first week of December.  Please be praying with us about our 
remaining travels and support.
Witnessing Opportunities
   Our hearts have been heavy with what is going on in Ukraine.  As many of you know, we were in Ukraine for 7 years as 
missionaries, serving most near the city of Kharkiv.  Most of the people we know are in that city or in a neighboring village.  The 
fighting there has been constant.  Since the war broke out, Jessica has been in contact with some of the people and the Lord has 
given her opportunities to witness to them.  Pray that the Lord would draw them to Him and that they would be saved! 
Family 
   Everyone is doing well and in good spirits, but we have all had our moments of being tired.  When Mercy was asked how she 
felt about being a missionary, she replied with a big sigh, “TIRED!”  Thankfully, we had a few days between meetings to rest so 
she and all of us were ready to go again!  
Malawi
  In January, a large monsoon went through Malawi and caused a country-wide blackout.  Many roads were washed 
away leaving them unfit for travel. The area where we are going was significantly affected with 
crops and even cattle being washed away.  This will only make living off the land more difficult for 
the people there..  Pray the Lord will prepare hearts even now to receive the Gospel!

Your Servants in Christ,
Eric & Jessica Curtis & family

March 2022

Support

We have 70% 
of support 
coming in!

Their favorite

thing?  Making

new friends!

Ready for the Snakes!
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